
 

 

Hi Frost Road Families, 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Our PAC is excited to announce our Winter Festival School Dance on 
Thursday November 20th at 5-7pm. This event is family friendly, and 
parent supervision is required.  

Tickets for this event will be on sale soon for $4 per person on 
Munchalunch.com. Tickets will be limited, so be sure to buy your tickets 
so you don’t miss out on this fun event!  

Ticket sales soon to be announced.  

Thank you,  

Frost Road PAC  


